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Board of Directors Activities

Immediate Past President of the EMC Society, Joe
Butler of Parker Chomerics (left) passes the gavel to
incoming President, Todd Hubing from the Universi-
ty of Missouri-Rolla. This friendly exchange took
place following the February 13 meeting of the EMC
Society Board of Directors.

Jose and Myrthes Perini joined Ana and
Carlos Sartori (from left) at a reception
hosted by the EMC Society Board of Direc-
tors for members of the Phoenix EMC
Chapter. The February Board meeting
was held in Tempe, Arizona, which is cen-
trally located for many members of the
Phoenix EMC Chapter.

EMC Society President Todd Hubing (left) did double-duty on February
13. He chaired the EMCS Board of Directors meeting during the day and
gave a 60-minute technical presentation at the Phoenix EMC Chapter
meeting that night. Phoenix EMC Chapter member Harry Gaul of Gen-
eral Dynamics presented Todd with some authentic southwest salsa to
show the Chapter’s appreciation for bis efforts.

The reception offered an excellent opportunity for members of
the Board to meet and “talk shop” with members of the
Phoenix EMC Chapter. Shown from left (in foreground) are
EMC Consultant Bill Blandford of the Phoenix EMC Chapter
with EMCS Board members Henry Benitez of Hewlett
Packard and Mark Montrose of Montrose Compliance Services.
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